Estate of Mr. Richard H. Sylvester

The KDH Foundation was honoured to receive a very generous bequest from the Estate of Mr. Richard H. Sylvester in the amount of \$307,929.93, who passed away in 2018. His partner Diane Keenan of 43 years (pictured below, third from left) and her family were invited to KDH for the unveiling of a plague that was installed in Richard's memory. These funds are being used to purchase new equipment for the Hospital.



Foundation welcomes two new Board members



Mr. Chris Lang was raised in Oxford Mills, returned from the GTA in 1998 with his wife and two children to Osgoode, where he became a partner and operator in a physiotherapy clinic for 22 years. He continues to see physical therapy clients and is also a co-owner of Sports Clips, Kemptville.



Ms. Deborah Girard is President and co-owner (with her husband, Tim) of Good Night Bed Company. She is passionate about her community and is delighted to be joining the Foundation Board.

The Foundation has moved

You can find the Foundation office across from the Hospital ED entrance, in the health centre building. As always, you can reach us at 613-258-6133 x157.



news

Issue 10 | Winter |

Message from the Chair



I wanted to take this opportunity to thank the hundreds of people who made a donation to the Kemptville District Hospital Foundation this year. We welcomed many new donors and benefitted from a number of events organized by members of the community. For example, the #DonateforDustin Memorial Golf Tournament and the Tim Hortons Smile Cookie Campaign.

It is gratifying to see that even in challenging times our community continues to support KDH.

The Foundation is very excited to be planning for a major campaign to raise funds for a new CT scan. I look forward to sharing more details with you in the new year.

Wishing you and your family all the best for a happy and healthy 2023. Warm regards, Margret Norenberg

Smile Cookie Campaign 2022 Raises \$12,136

Thanks to local Tim Hortons owners Ingrid Kohling and Jose Salvador as well as the many community members who purchased a Smile Cookie, this year's campaign raised over \$12,000. The proceeds will be used to support Children's Mental Health Programs in North Grenville.



Thank You, for supporting **Children's Mental Health Programs** kemptville district hospital FOUNDATION



Happy New Year!



Enchanted Fashion Show Raises \$13,000

Thank you to Cheryl Mackie, owner of The Brigadoon Restaurant in Oxford Mills and Jacqueline Taylor, owner of Jac's Boutique and Gifts in Kemptville for joining forces to raise funds for the Foundation. Our thanks go as well to the many local businesses who donated prizes, the volunteer models, and of course, the many lovely women who purchased tickets!









New Gowns for KDH Mammography Program!

The KDH Foundation recently purchased new gowns for the Mammography program at the hospital.

The shorter robe makes it easier for our technicians to perform mammograms and is more comfortable for our patients.

Thank you to the team in Diagnostic Imaging for all of their great work!



Happy New Year!

KDH Foundation Golf Tournament Raises \$44,000

Thanks to the golfers, sponsors, donors, volunteers, auction bidders, and 50/50 ticket buyers, an amazing \$44,000 was raised in support of a new CT scan at KDH.





Thank you for your support for the 12th annual KDHF Golf Tournament!

#DonateForDustin Golf Tournament Raises \$8,600



#DonateForDustin

Judy Littau, representing both the Littau and Virgin families, presented the KDH Foundation with a donation of \$8,600.00. The funds were raised through the #DonateForDustin Golf Tournament held this past June in Dustin's memory.

The annual golf tournament brings awareness to the lifesaving act of donating blood and the importance of stem cell registry.

As requested by the families, the funds will be designated for the acquisition of a CT scan at KDH.





Contact Info: 613-258-6133 x 157 kdh_foundation@kdh.on.ca www.kdhfoundation.ca Charitable #: 118979152RR0001